Hello

| am writing in support of HB 3063.

I am a Family Nurse Practitioner and | work in the Multnomah County Schoolbase Clinics.

| see first hand the spreading infections , complications and school missed due to preventable
illnesses. It is important to keep all children healthy which is directly what this bill will do.
Thank you,

Debra Heybach FNP BC

Debra Heybach

dmheybach@gmail.com
8486 SW Burlingame PI
Portland, Oregon 97239
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